
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Relationship and Sex Education lessons and parent/carer questionnaire 

As a part of your child’s education at Wetherby High School, we promote personal wellbeing and 
development through a comprehensive Personal, Social, Health and Citizenship Education 
programme (PSHCE). PSHCE is the curriculum subject that gives young people the knowledge, 
understanding, attitudes and practical skills to live safe, healthy, productive lives and meet their 
full potential. Coaching provides fantastic opportunities for a range of personal and character 
development and through PSHCE, we create a curriculum time for age and stage specific 
relationships and sex education (RSE).  

I am writing to let you know that, your child will be taking part in lessons which will focus on the 
relationships and sex education. Through PSHCE relationships and sex education is taught 
throughout the school in every year group and is monitored and reviewed regularly by the staff 
and governing body. Please visit the school’s website (link below) for more detail about our RSHE 
policy. All RSE and PSHCE teaching takes place in a safe learning environment and is underpinned 
by our school ethos and values. 

As a school, we welcome feedback from parents and carers to help us review our practice and 
provision and to ensure we are meeting the needs of children and parents. After kindly taking the 
time to read our RSE policy, we would be grateful if you could fill in the questionnaire linked here. 

If you would like to find out more or discuss any concerns, please contact Mr King. 

 Yours faithfully 

Samantha Jefferson 

Headteacher 

https://wetherbyhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/12/RSE-Policy.pdf
https://forms.office.com/e/N2rY9Brt1h

